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Comments:  I am deeply concerned about the proposed changes for the  GA Foothills Landscape Project that

have the potential to ruin spectacular vistas, trails, waterfalls &amp; habitats. The lack of transparency as to the

locations of the  temporary roads,

which acres will be logged, who receives payment for the timber harvested, as well as the vast acreage that will

be contaminated by herbicide is problematic.  

 The US Forest Service was created to protect forests and their habitats; this proposal is a repudiation of the

agency's original mission. 

  The damage proposed can't be undone; soil erodes, chemicals poison water sources, plants and animals die.

Someone is making money off this proposal; the question is who?     


